
Welcome

Dear All,

We have had a busy two weeks with class activities, our Book Fair and 

our Harvest Festival celebrations.

Many thanks for supporting the school by purchasing books to the 

value of £648.34 (which in turn raised an impressive £259.34 worth of 

books for the school) and your generous donations for a local 

foodbank as part of our Harvest Festival, we are extremely grateful!

Tickets (£2) are now on sale for our Film Night on Friday 13th October 

from the school office at drop off or pick up times. We will be showing 

Toy Story, popcorn and a drink will also be provided.

We are also busy planning our upcoming Xmas Fayre (Friday 1st

December) so please save the date! We cannot run it without your help 

so if you are a local business and would be willing to donate a 

prize/voucher for our Raffle or you’re able to spare some time to help 

set up/put away or run a stall for 30 minutes, please pop into the office. 

Many thanks in advance for your support!

A reminder that two of our remaining Inset Days have been 

changed:

Tuesday 2nd January 2024 – remains the same

Monday 22nd July 2024 – new date (originally Mon 30th October 2023)

Tuesday 23rd July 2024 – new date (originally Friday 24th May 2024)

Best wishes from the Thakeham Family.
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Who Are We Celebrating This Fortnight?

Positive, 

Persevering Perry

Co-operative 

Caring Chloe

Headteacher

Award

Reflective, 

Reviewing Rowan

Curious, 

Questioning Cleo

Jake (Wonder)
Erin W (Franklin)

Jonas (Wonder)
Olivia (Marley)

Amber (Wonder)
Sophia (Franklin)
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Attendance Figures 

Thank you for your support in helping our pupils to see the value in each and every day at school.

We track attendance because only a little missed can have a huge long-term impact on a child’s

progress. Our target is 97%. Current attendance percentages for the new academic year to date

are:

Beatles Class: 99%

Wonder Class: 99%

Marley Class: 97%

Franklin Class: 97%

Our School Values

Care – Cooperation – Honesty – Responsibility – Perseverance – Curiosity - Reflection

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one

another, how we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is

important we remember them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we

make our values child friendly. They all come under our new, ‘Thakeham Way’.
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Children in Years 1-6 were asked to design a book cover with the winning entries each 

receiving a £5 book token to spend at the Scholastic Book Fair this week.

Well done to all our Book Fair voucher winners!!

Wonder class Castles Day
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Harvest Festival Celebrations
A sincere thank you to all the staff, children and parents that donated towards 204.1 kg of food to the Horsham 

District Foodbank during the Harvest season. Your kind donation will help put food on the table for local 

households experiencing hardship. The foodbank are currently providing between 700-800 individual food 

parcels per month across the Horsham District, and they expect these numbers to increase as winter 

approaches. They could not offer the support we do without the generous support from our school community.

A group of Year 5’s were invited to take part in a Maths Competition hosted by

Christ’s Hospital. The yummy food went down a treat to fuel their brains!
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Marley Locality Trip

Marley Class walked to the local village of Storrington where they visited the High Street, the Library

and local woodland walks.
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

September Report by the Thakeham School Reporters
At the start of the school term we have changed our class names. 

Elder: Franklin year 5-6.

Maple: Marley year 3-4.

Oak: Wonder year 1-2. 

Acorn: Beatles reception year.

We have had two new teachers join us this year, one in Marley Class and the other in Wonder class. 

Marley Class’ new teacher is Mr Daplyn and in Wonder Class, their new teacher is Miss West.   

In Franklin Class we have a new member of the team called Mr Travell and he will be staying 

with us until March.  Mr Travell feels welcome into Franklin class: they have all welcomed him by 

saying hello and smiling.

This week, four Year 5 went to the maths competition at Christs’ Hospital School. They were:  Jeni, Eryn, 

Elliott and Gabe.   Gabe said, "Some of the questions were a bit hard but we got through it.”

Marley Class have gone to Storrington High Street and Storrington Library on a Geography 

field trip today.

At the Harvest Festival the school sung 3 Songs, which were: Harvest Samba, Conkers and 

Song for Every Season.  Wonder Class and Beatles Class sang: The Wheels on the Tractor and 

Thakeham Primary School donated food to the Horsham Foodbank.

Some of Franklin class went to a football taster, they were: Marcus, Amaya, Dexter, Ella, Kiva, 

Logan, Sophia, Erin and James. For most of them, their favourite part of the taster was the 

match at the end: they put into action, the skills that they had learnt while practicing before the 

match.

The School Book Fair was a great success: we raised £259.34 for Thakeham School and almost 

everyone brought a book to help us.

The new responsibility roles in school are:

Thakeham Reporters - Charlie and Daniel.

Digital leaders – James, Austin, Rudee, Samuel, Eloise and Gabrielle. 

Green force - Sophia, Harrison, Beth, Jessica, Kiva, Callum, Jacob and Joshua. 

Bookworms - Marcus, Logan, Max, Aria, Evelyn and Amelie. 

Link bookworms - Elliott, Ella, Iga and Olivia

Play leaders - Callum, Erin, Gabe, Nikos, Lucy and Amaya.

Report by Daniel and Charlie (Y6)
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Dates for Your Diary

• 29th September: tickets (£2) on sale for Film and Popcorn night (available from the school

office and pick up and drop off until Friday 6th October)

• 4th October: Individual school photos

• 13th October: Film and Popcorn night (3:15-5:00pm in school hall)

• 16th-20th October: Elder Class PGL Residential trip

• 23rd-27th October: Half term

• 30th October: Return to school

• 31st October: Parents Evening (more info to follow)

• 7th November: Parents Evening (more info to follow)

• 10th November: Bag2School collection (more info to follow)

• 17th November: Children in Need Day (more info to follow)

• 1st December: School Xmas Fayre (SAVE THE DATE)

Inset Days 2023/2024

Tuesday 2nd January 2024

Monday 22nd July 2024

Tuesday 23rd July 2024
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